
From: Bruce Chattin <bchattin@washingtonconcrete.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 1, 2018 9:30 AM 
To: Brown, Richard (DES) <richard.brown@des.wa.gov> 
Cc: Tien Peng <tpeng@nrmca.org> 
Subject: FW: Washington ICC tall wood comments 
 
Richard, thank you. 
Attached is the original comment letter and NAFM comment letter.  Below is the original email message 
to WA state voting delegates and the IAFM link to their comments.  Both letters have links embedded in 
the comments letter. 

It is my understanding this would be for the tall wood proposals for the 2021 ICC code with 

voting anticipated on November 15.  We would respectfully WA ask state delegates to Vote NO 

on amendments; G75-18, G108-18, and G84-18, especially G108-18 

If these comments are also relevant to WA state efforts with regard to any current efforts underway to 
amend SBCC per SB 5450, as you reference  2015 IBC and IFC and 2018 IBC and IFC,  please utilize these 
comments as well.  if there is a formal process currently underway regarding 5450, could you please 
help clarify what the process is and timeline. 
Thanks very much.   
 
 
Bruce Chattin 
Washington Aggregates & Concrete Assn. 
22223 7th Ave S. 
Des Moines WA 98198 
www.washingtonconcrete.org 
O-  206-878-1622 
C-  206-571-3395 
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